
 

1 
 

 
Reference: FOI.ICB-2324/274 
 
Subject: Medicines Management/Optimisation & Stoma/Urology Prescribing 

I can confirm that the ICB does hold some of the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

1. The name of the ICB’s Chief Pharmacist 
 

Their email address 
 

Their Contact Phone Number 

Debbie Campbell, Chief Pharmacist  
 
bnssg.medicines-optimisation@nhs.net 
 
0117 900 2585 

2. The names of the Head of Medicines 
Management/Optimisation Lead for each place in the ICB 
 
Job Title for each of the above 

 
Contact email address for each of the above 

 
Contact Phone number for each of the above 

Same as above, BNSSG ICB has one Chief Pharmacist covering all 
areas. 

3. Has the ICB considered any proposals relating to 
centralised prescribing for stoma or urology appliances?  

a. If yes, please provide the minutes of any meetings 
where this took place 

The ICB has conducted a pilot to centralise the prescribing for stoma 
appliances and are in the process of making this permanent.  
 
The ICB has not considered any proposals to centralise urology 
appliances currently.  
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There is a small group that meets regularly, but no formal minutes 
are recorded.  

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 24 October 2023 and has been approved for release by Rosi 
Shepherd, Chief Nursing Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


